
Rackham Choir’s High School Vocal Internship Program 2016 - 2017 
 

Rackham Choir welcomes another year of High School Vocal Interns 
 
This year Rackham Choir welcomes four new high school students to its Internship 
Program: Katherine Hill, Soprano (Royal Oak High School), Jordan Gagnon, 
Mezzo-Soprano (North Farmington High School), Mark-Ethan Holloway, 
Countertenor (Detroit School of Arts), and Taylor Bouque, Baritone (Troy High 
School). Madison Green, Soprano (Northville High School) will be part of Rackham 
Choir for her second year as Intern.  
 
The High School Vocal Internship is proving extremely popular and a great success for 
all those taking part. Lead by Rackham Choir’s Education Coordinator Dr. Victoria 
Bigelow, the program offers a unique opportunity to local high school students to pursue 
their passions in music and singing and to find the necessary training and infrastructure 
to turn their passions into tangible and realistic opportunities for study.  
 
The students will receive training and resources through Rackham Choir as well as 
taking part in the season rehearsals and concerts.  
 
 
	


